
    
 
    

    
     

 
 
 
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
As promised we are offering Parent Information Workshops relating to- 

 Mathematics and Numeracy  

 Literacy and the new ‘Bug Club’ reading resource  

 Supporting your child with Homework and our Promoting Positive Behaviour Systems. 
 
The three sessions which are being offered will be delivered on the following dates- 
  
The first event is on Tuesday 11th November and this will be led by the Primary 1 and Primary 2 staff.  
Some Primary 7 children will also provide examples of their work and show the progression from Primary 
1 to Primary 7. 
 
The second event is on Thursday 20th November and this will be led by the Primary 3, Primary 4 and 
Primary 4/5 staff.  Some Primary 7 children will also provide examples of their work and show the 
progression from Primary 3 to Primary 7. 
 
The third event is on Thursday 27th November and this will be led by the Primary 5, Primary 6 and 
Primary 7 staff.  Some Primary 7 children will also lead part of the sessions and demonstrate how they 
learn. 
 
The main themes of the workshops will be similar at each event.  Therefore we anticipate parents and 
carers would choose a stage to attend if they have children in different stages across the school. 
 
Each event will have a similar format- 
 
Workshop 1 – 6p.m. – 6:25p.m. 
Workshop 2 – 6.30p.m. – 6.55p.m.  
Workshop 3 - 7.00p.m. – 7:25p.m. 
 
At 7:25p.m. tea and coffee will be available and there will be an opportunity to informally chat to the staff 
delivering the workshops. 
 
It would be much appreciated if you could indicate whether you wish to attend and which workshops you 
wish to participate in.  We would be grateful if you could return one reply per family. 
 
The workshops are adult only, but if you are struggling for child care there will be a DVD and supervision 
in the Main Hall. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our workshops in Elderbank. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
J Robertson 
Head Teacher 

EDUCATION & YOUTH EMPLOYMENT   
Executive Director: John Butcher  

 
Elderbank Primary School and Early Years 
Head Teacher: Miss Jacqueline Robertson 

St Kilda Bank, Broomlands, Irvine. KA11 1LA   

      

Tel: 01294 218632  Fax: 01294 211380 
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Our Ref:  
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th
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Please complete and return to your child’s class teacher by 
Wednesday 5

th
 November.  This will allow us to make the necessary 

arrangements. 
Many thanks. 

 

Parent’s Name : .................................................... 
 

Child’s Name: .............................................  Class: ..................... 
 
Please tick the Workshop Date you wish to attend. 
 

I wish to attend the P1 and P2 led 
Workshop on Tuesday 11

th
 

November 

 

I wish to attend the P3, P4 and 
P5/4 led Workshop on Thursday 
20

th
 November 

 

I wish to attend the P5, P6 and 
P7led Workshop on Thursday 27

th
 

November 

 

I do not wish to attend the 
Workshops 

 

 
Please tick all of the workshops you wish to attend. 
 

Workshop Title Please tick if you wish to attend 

Literacy and ‘Bug Club’  

Mathematics and Numeracy  

Homework and Promoting Positive 
Behaviour 

 

 
 
 
 


